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5th June 2003
Re: GMO legally binding mechanism

Dear Mr Wates,
In accordance with the outcome of the First Meeting of the new Working Group on Genetically Modified Organisms, held in Geneva in April 2003, on behalf of GLOBE Europe I would like to express the opinion of our Parliamentary NGO about the best options with a view to attaining a legally binding approach to the GMO issue.
We believe that the option to amend the Convention and Annex 1 with the specific GMO-related lines is preferential.  It will take less time and resources and is more directly related to the Convention itself. 
It can be realized by deleting paragraph 11 of the article 6 with corresponding additions to this article and amending Annex I with an additional point, probably 19’, covering the deliberate release of GMOs, their placement on the market and indicating the use of GMOs. From our point of view, the covering of this point in Annex I should be sufficient.
The other potential options such as the new annex on GMOs, Protocol to the Convention or decision of the MOP is much less attractive for diverse reasons.
We invite the New WG to work in this direction.
Sincerely yours,
Ilona Graenitz
Director
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